
Softball doubleheader at RPI postponed
3/27/11

ALFRED, NY The Alfred University softball team's games Sunday at RPI were postponed due to inclement weather.
A make-up date for the doubleheader has not yet been set.AU (7-2, 0-0 Empire 8) returns to action with a
doubleheader Wednesday, March 30, at 3 p.m. at Fredonia.


